STATE OF NEBRASKA

Office of the Attorney General

2115 STATE CAPITOL BUILDING
LINCOLN, NE 68509-8920
(402) 471-2682
TDD (402) 471-2682
FAX (402) 471-3297 or (402) 471-4725

JON BRUNING
ATTORNEY GENERAL NATALEE J. HART
ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL
October 18, 2011

Kenneth G. Stuchlik

RE:  File No. 11-R-133; Saunders County Attorney; Kenneth Stucklik
Dear Mr. Stucklik:

This letter is in response to your Public Records complaint received by us on October 4,
2011, in which you requested assistance in obtaining a response from the Saunders County
Attorney to your requests for records made to that public body on September 22, 2011 and
September 26, 2011. We have carefully reviewed your request under the Public Records
Statutes, Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 84-712 through 84-712.09 (2008, Cum. Supp. 2010). We also
contacted Scott Tingelhoff, Saunders County Attorney, regarding your complaint.

Mr. Tingelhoff has provided us with both an e-mail and letter addressed to you dated
October 6, 2011 in which his staff informs you that the records you requested were available for
you to pick up and details the costs related to those records. It is our understanding that you did
pick up the records on October 7, 2011. Mr. Tingelhoff also provided a letter dated October 11,
2011 in which he confirms that you received all requested records maintained by his office. In
light of this, and our discussion on October 6, 2011 with Mr. Tingelhoff reminding him of the
requirement of the Public Records Statutes to provide a response to a written public records
request within four business days, no further involvement by this office is necessary related to
your October 4, 2011 complaint.

Sincerely,

JON BRUNING
Attorney General
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Natalee J. Hart
Assistant Attorney General

cc: Scott Tingelhoff
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